
 

Fibromyalgia support group 

 

The next Fibromyalgia Support Group coffee 

morning exclusively for people with 

Fibromyalgia will be held on a ‘drop in’ basis 

and will take place: 

 

On : Wednesday 5th April 2017 

 

From: 10.00 a.m. – 12.00 p.m. 

 

At:  LittleDown Youth Centre, Chaseside, 

Bournemouth BH7 7DX 

 


